
 

 

GILTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Kimberley 
Nottingham 
NG16 2GZ  

 
TEL:  0115 919 0611   
 www.gilthillprimaryschool.co.uk 

                                  
Headteacher:   Mrs N Allison 

 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                   March 2025 
 
Year 5/Year 6 Cross Stitch Club Mrs Walton 
 
Your child has the opportunity to participate in a Cross Stitch Club run by Mrs Walton. 
 
The club will run from Wednesday 23rd April 2025 for 5 weeks, from 3.30pm to 4.30pm, with 
the last session Wednesday 21st May 2025. 
 
There is no charge for this club, however numbers are limited to 4 places per year group and 
will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
If your child is interested in taking part in this club, please complete the slip below and return 
to school by Monday 31st March 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N Allison 
Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I would like my child to take part in the Y5/Y6 Cross Stitch Club with Mrs Walton, 
starting Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 
 
My child will be collected at 4.30pm 
 
My child will need to go to after school club 
 
My child has permission to walk home unaccompanied 
 
Childs name ……………………………………………………………………….    Class ………….. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….    Date ……......... 
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